[Salutation],

The American Medical Association is proud to announce the latest updates to our End the Epidemic website (https://www.end-opioid-epidemic.org). These changes include the latest evidence-based, meaningful resources, organized by state and specialty. These resources are now easier to find and sort through than ever. The AMA has also updated facts and figures showing the progress we are making, together, to end the opioid epidemic. 
We continue to urge you to help support our efforts to enhance physician education and to inform the AMA’s advocacy efforts by:
· Sharing our sample email and blog post on social media and with your physician membership promoting the site and the available resources,
· Linking to end-opioid-epidemic.org from your website, and sharing the attached content & images on your social channels, and
· Sending a joint press release announcing your organization’s continued partnership with the AMA as we work to end the opioid epidemic
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ensuring that physicians have trusted education and training resources to provide effective treatment for patients with pain and substance use disorders is key to our goal of ending this epidemic. Your society’s contributions have been crucial. More than ever, we need your continued assistance to spread the word.

